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Dear Richard 
It was a pleasure to visit with you yesterday regarding the status of the administrative modification of Order R-
13201 for the Pathfinder AGI #1. Based on the fact that we have reached an understanding with BHP Billiton 
that the requested modifications are acceptable and don't require a hearing, I am confirming that we will not go 
to hearing and that you anticipate drafting an order to incorporate the requested changes by the end of this 
week. As you know, the MAOP was increased administratively in response to our request and the OCD-
witnessed step rate test. For clarity I would suggest that in the revised order we include the new approved 
MAOP of 2160psi (see attached approval letter). In this way the new modified order will contain all the 
appropriate requirements. Please email me a copy of the order when you have completed it so we can have a 
copy for our files. Thanks 
Alberto 

Alberto A. Gutierrez, RG 
Geolex, Inc® 
500 Marquette Avenue, NW Suite 1350 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-842-8000 Ext. 105 
505-842-7380 Fax 
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